
 

 

Attention Mobile Home and RV 

Contractors/Owner Builders: 

 

Effective immediately, all MRV permits will now have a 

Mechanical (MEC) sub activity and fee added to the MRV 

permit at issuance.  This means that your mechanical 

contractor will need to attach their license to the MRV 

permit (currently done for your ELE sub) and they will no 

longer pull a standalone MEC permit.  This change has 

been made to ensure that the HVAC system is in 

compliance with applicable FEMA regulations prior to 

submission of an elevation certificate.  Please feel free to 

contact staff at 239-533-8329 if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you. 


